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REGION VIII 

SCHOOLS DMSION OF CALBAYOG CI'IY 

Advisory No. D/4, s. 2025 
June 17, 2025 

CAMPAIGN OF CEBU CFI COOPERATIVE 

1. This is to inform that the Cebu CFI Cooperative is extending their range of 
beneficial products, including investment, healthcare, and financial services, to 
the teachers and employees of the Department of Education (DepEd). 

2. The accommodation of their services within the schools should be managed at the 
level of the School Heads, in accordance with their AuRA (Authority, Responsibility, 
and Accountability), ensuring that there will be no disruption of classes. 

3. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired . 

a DepED 
MATATAG 
.===-.:=:= 

. ON 0 
J' 

'• 
JR PhD, CESO VI 

.// '\' Assistan C™~;..uJ~ Superintendent 

RELEASED ~~ ~ 
i~~ oAr~u N 2 3 202§ I <J 

Officer In-Charge ~ 
Office of the Schools Division Sufrintendent 

y r 11·-~ 

Address: P2 Brgy. Hamorawon, Calbayog City, Samar 
Email Address: calbayogcity@leped.gou.ph 

Webalte: https:/ I calbayogcity.deped.gou.ph/ 



CEBU CFI COMMUNITY COOPERATIVE 
JPR Subdivision, Brgy. Carmen-Calbayog City 

Samar, Philippines 6710 
Facebook: CFI Calbayog 

Website: www.dicoop.com 

JUNE 13, 2025 

MARGARITO A. CADAYONA JR., PhD, CESO VI 

Schools Division Superintendent 
Department of Education 
Calbayog Division, Calbayog City 

Thru: 

GRACES. PAGUNSAN 
Admin Officer V 
Department of Education 
Calbayog Division, Calbayog City 

Dear Ma' am/Sir, 

Greetings of peace and goodwill! 

This letter is to respectfully request an approval to visit the schools under Calbayog 

Division to share and discuss our products and services where new and existing members 

may avail and enjoy. It is also to assist same queries or concerns the existing members 

have. 

The primary purpose of CFI COOP is to enlighten the new members to invest in their future 

and to provide a clearer vision of their investments, healthcare services, financial 

services and others. We are also extending the salary loans to teachers and non­

teaching staff through payroll deduction. 

In this regard, we would like to ensure you that there would be no classes interruption 

during the conduct of the activity. 

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

calbayogbranch.cebucficoop@gmail.com or you can also contact thru my mobile 

number 09508435676. 

We are looking forward to your immediate response of the above mentioned. 

Thank you and God bless. 

Kevin a c Alejar 
Calbayog Branch Manager 
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